
Nailsea Neighbourhood Watch Committee 

Minutes of the meeting held on Tuesday 13th June 2017 at the Tithe Barn 

Present  - Sue Lomax (SL), Colin Oliver(CO). Jill Collard(JC), Geoff Collard(GC), Anne Slade(AS) 

1.  Apologies. 

Brenda Dashfield, Nick Hastings, Pam Wakeling. 

2.  Minutes of the last meeting. 

Minutes of the meeting 11th April were accepted as correct with one correction to the date 
of the previous meeting it should read 14th February. 

3.  Treasurer’s Report. 

Bank account total £4.681.78. 

O/S cheques £375(Avon and Somerset Police – street signs) £35 ( May speaker’s donation to 
Alzheimer’s UK) £228 (Adroit) £68.85(CEO Stationery) £75( Nailsea in Bloom) £50( Bob 
Gilbert Voucher) = £831.85. 

This will leave a balance of £3.849.93. 

Audit due June will be the last by Bob Gilbert. The Committee thanked Bob for his 
commitment and a voucher for £50 had been sent. 

CO had made contact with a retired accountant who may carry out the Audit for next year. 

4.  Schemes. 

De-registered  12  

Awaiting Coord  6 

It was decided that Committee members would letter drop to those  De-registered Schemes 
and add a June Newsletter. Lists  available from CO. 

VOLUNTEERS REQUIRED  

The fitting of replacement Street Signs is ongoing. 

NH has carried out a survey of existing  schemes without any signs. 

A&S Neighbourhood Watch Association (ASNWA) due to be in operation Autumn 2017 
launched with AGM. 

5.  Houses of Parliament Visit. 



GC reported that there was now a full coach. Invoice payment 2wks. before 31st July.  It was 
agreed £25 for the driver. 

6.  AOB. 

6.1.  SL reported that The AGM is to be advertised for 3 weeks in the North Somerset Times 
and also in Nailsea Living. 

6.2  On The Beat section of the Newsletter was discussed in detail as the Police are not at 
present providing any information. It was agreed that SL would contact the Police and if 
information is not going to be provided then the section would be removed. 

6.3  SL had contacted Sue Mountstevens who has agreed to be a speaker next year.   

6.4.  CO reported that meeting rooms i.e. The Tithe Barn and The United Reform Church had 
been secured for the foreseeable future. 

7.  Next Committee  Meeting. 

The next meeting will be Tuesday 12th September 2017 at 7.30pm in The Tithe Barn. 

 

The meeting closed at 8pm 

 


